ABBREVIATED MINUTES FROM THE SEPTEMBER 17, 2020 MEETING OF THE GREEN SPRING COMMISSION
Meeting was called to order at 7 PM via WEBEx by Mayor pro team Tom Phillips.  Present were Commissioners David Jenkins and Stuart Ries.   
Minutes from the August meeting were approved unanimously.
The latest Security Report was emailed to the Commissioners by Mayor Cravens and included no significant occurrences.
CITY SERVICES, Commissioner Tom Phillips  
Pending Action:  Five Fence Permit Applications: Feb. 4806 Biladon RD., May 4800 Springdale CT.  4815 Clippiing CT. July 4813 Clipping CT. Aug. 4604 Wolfspring DR.
MSD request to evaluate erosion issues at 4511 Deepwood DR. due to runoff coming from Quail Brace CT. area still pending.
Topic: Permit Fence Permit provided to the resident at 4420 Deepwood DR.
Topic: For Sale Several houses are FOR SALE … or being readied for sale in the City. Please give our new residents a warm WELCOME and advise the Commission the resident’s name, address (& email address) so they can receive a City Directory. (view Directory at: https://www.atozdirectories.com/nome/login.php) 
Thank you to David Jenkins for making this virtual meeting possible.
FINANCES, Stuart Ries
Income from all sources for August 2020 was $29,932.84 and expenses were $16, 640.98.  Major expenses included lawn care ($5,216) and trash collection ($6,651.60). 
2020-21 Tax Bills
Printed tax bills have been requested from the Jefferson County PVA office.  Bills will be mailed in late October.
TRANSPORTATION, Commissioner David Jenkins
[bookmark: _GoBack]Road resurfacing projected postponed until 2021. Focus has been shifted to seeking updated quotes from Kingsbury for Wolf Creek sidewalk repair project.  Kingsbury has had a shortage of labor and abundance of projects.  Target for completion is by end of 2021. 
Street lamp cover tipped over – has been resolved.  Street lamp at Green Spring Drive and Springdale road – Commissioner Ries noted that it is always on.  Has this been reported to LG&E?  Commissioner Jenkins will contact LG&E. NO snow for August and September.  
BEAUTIFICATION, Commissioner Chris von Allmen
In the absence of Commissioner von Allmen, there was no report.
There was no Old Business or New Business.
Commissioner Ries moved to adjourn and Commissioner Ries seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:08 PM.  The next meeting of the Green Spring Commission will be held at 7 pm on Thursday, October 17 at a location TBD.  

